
Restrictions on Some Goods Subject to Registration are
Abrogated, as per the Communiqué numbered 2020/9
13 May 2020

As per the Communiqué Amending the Communiqué on Goods Subject to Registration numbered 2020/9 ("
Communiqué") published in the Official Gazette dated 2 May 2020 and numbered 31115,

Ethyl Alcohol
Cologne,
Disinfectant,
Hydrogen Peroxide

have been excluded from the Communiqué on Goods Subject to Registration (Communiqué No: 2006/7). In this
regard, provisions regarding registration of the customs declarations for such goods following the prior approval of
the Ministry of Trade (General Directorate of Export) have been abrogated.

Please see this link for the full text of the Communiqué (only available in Turkish).
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